SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John J. Benoit SUBMITTAL DATE: August 4, 2015

SUBJECT: Appointment of Lynn Mallotto to the Palm Springs Cemetery District

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors appoints Lynn Mallotto to the Palm
Springs Cemetery District

Appointment Authority: Health and Safety Code 9024 (c)

Member Lynn T. Mallotto
36810 Palmdale Rd.
Rancho Mirage, CA 92270
(760) 668-8175
LTMallotto@aol.com
LynnTMallotto@gmail.com

Replaces: George Stettler (moved out of district)

Term of Appointment: Remainder of term ending August 31, 2018.
BACKGROUND/APPOINTEE INFORMATION:

The Palm Springs Cemetery District (District), established in 1917, is the oldest special district in
eastern Riverside County. This independent special district is governed by an appointed, five-member
board of trustees, each serving four year terms. The District operates two sites, the historic Welwood

Murray Cemetery and Desert Memorial Park.

(Continued on next page)

- 2-58

Prev.Agn.ref. Dist. 4th AGENDA NO.



Submittal of the Board of Supervisor, County of Riverside, State of California
FORM 11: Coachella Valley Resource Conservation District
DATE: March 3, 2014

The District's boundaries encompass Palm Springs, Desert Hot Springs, Sky Valley, Thousand Palms,
Cathedral City and most of Rancho Mirage. It has been honored by the California Special Districts
Association as a district of distinction, acknowledging the District's commitment to sound fiscal
management.

| recommend Ms. Mallotto for appointment. Ms. Mallotto served 18 years with the City of Cathedral City,
in multiple capacities throughout the years, including Crime Prevention Specialist, Public Information
and Deputy City Clerk, retiring in 2012. Ms. Mallotto recently served from 2012-2015 as the
CEO/President of the Cathedral City Chamber of Commerce. Ms. Mallotto earned her Bachelor's
Degree in Workforce Education, Development and Training from Southern lllinois University
Carbondale. Ms. Mallotto’s past and present experiences make her a valuable addition to the board.



